
 
 

 

June 30, 2009 

 

 

 

Michelle Ferguson, Environmental Protection Specialist 

Department of Environmental Protection 

208 W. 3rd Street, Suite 101 

Williamsport, PA  17701 

 

Re:   Regional Solid Waste Plan Grant Application 

 

Dear Ms. Ferguson, 

 

Please find enclosed two copies of the Regional Solid Waste Plan grant application for 

Columbia, Lycoming, Montour, Snyder and Union Counties.  Lycoming is the lead County, and 

the application has been signed by Rebecca Burke, Chairperson of the Lycoming County 

Commissioners.  

 

Thank you for your timely assistance in reviewing the revised draft application.  Please contact 

me if you have any questions or need additional information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Kevin L. McJunkin 

Environmental Planner 


